
Dear Families, 
All living things have one thing in common - a need for water. We’re currently learning more about water and aim for children to become familiar with the various purposes and uses of water. We’ll also learn about ways to save water. 
Some experiences we have planned to promote this learning include:

· Putting celery stalks in coloured water to observe what happens
· Experimenting with objects that sink or float
· Washing dolls and dishes
· Looking at books about water
· Talking about droughts and ways to conserve water
· Exploring water sports.
We believe it is important to create a link between learning undertaken at our Service and activities you may do with your child. You could explore more about water by:

· Letting a child help with the washing-up after a meal
· Providing water and large paintbrushes for your child to paint walls or fences with water
· Letting your child stay in the bath a bit longer than normal and play with bath-toys
· Talking with your child about any water-saving devices in your home, and why it’s important to save water.

Have fun with your child discovering water and how important it is!

Educator Questions

1) How do you feel children have responded to this learning?

2) Was there any particular activity that children really liked 
Yes/No

3) If yes, what was it?

4) Could we improve learning about water? 
Yes/No

5) If yes, how?
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